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Andrew Hartcher - Caltex Upgrade

From:

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 6/3/2011 3:26 PM

Subject: Caltex Upgrade

Dear Sir/madam,

| am writing to object to the Caltex Refineries upgrade project ( 11_0004). Part of the
pipeline runs by the side of my property. | am concerned about the impact this may
have on my house and garden and the surrounding area. Will the removal of the

. existing pipes cause fuel to leak into the ground? My husband and myself have spent

J many man hours and thousands of dollars to make a beautiful garden which we do
not want contaminated by leaking fuel. What kind of impact will the removal of the
pipes have on the structure of our house? Is structural damage going to occur? |
understand that work will be ongoing from 7am for most of the day 6 days a week,
how much noise will there be? For many people the weekend is a time to relax this
will surely not be possible with construction work going on from morning till night.

| do not wish my name to be made available to the proponent or on the
department’s website.

Yours Sincerely,
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